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Good morning 
I hope that someone takes the time to read this submission.  It has far reaching implications for 
reputable breeders.  I do not breed on mass.  I do all health checks and only breed to the best dogs 
available.  I have had 3 litters in 6 years.  I am not a puppy farmer, but will be caught up in this 
legislation.  

I totally support the idea of stopping puppy farming.  Stop puppies coming in from interstate.  Sterilise 
the dogs in Broome and the north west.  Tougher penalties on cruelty cases.  Close down pet shops and 
stop Gumtree and other sites from advertising dogs.  Public education with well informed adds on 
television.  Educate the public.  

Thank you.
Jackie Cook
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